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The Scientific Program Committee of the MEC-SNM solicits the submission of abstracts from members and nonmembers
of the Society of Nuclear Medicine for the 15th Annual Meeting to be held March 28-30, 1985 in Charlottesville, Virginia.
The program will include submitted papers, invited speakers, teaching sessions, and exhibits. Abstracts should not exceed

300 words and should contain a statement of purpose, the method used, results, and conclusions. The name of the author
presenting the paper must be underlined.

Original abstracts and four copies should be sent to:

Darrell Mcindoe, M.D.
Division of Nuclear Medicine
St. Joseph’s Hospital
7620 York Road
Towson, Maryland 12204
(301)337-1320

The program will be approved for credit toward the AMA Physician’s Recognition Award under Continuing Medical Education
Category 1 through the Society of Nuclear Medicine.

For further information contact: Dr. Mcindoe, the Program Chairman, (301)337-1320.
Abstracts must be received by January 2, 1985
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Erratum

In the article entitled “Evaluation of Complicating Osteomyelitis using Tc-99m MDP, In-111 Granulocytes, and Ga-67 Citrate,”
Vol. 23, August 1984, pp. 849-853, please note the following correction.

On page 853, in the fifth line of the next to last paragraph, the word “‘perpendicular” should be omitted. Thus, the sentence
should read:

“Uptake in soft tissue can be differentiated from that in bone by obtaining images standing and by comparing the tracer
distribution with that seen on the third phase of the TPBS."
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